
RESOLUTION CCP.II/Res.2 (I-94) 
 

BROADCASTING ISSUES AT FUTURE RADIO CONFERENCES 
 
 The First Meeting of Permanent Consultative Committee II: Radiobroadcasting of the Inter-
American Telecommunication Commission, 
 
CONSIDERING: 
 
 That the agenda for WRC-95 includes, under agenda item 3, the following two items 
related to broadcasting: 
 
 "to consider the following items, taking into account the work carried out by the study 

groups and the CPM of the Radiocommunication Sector, with a view to WRC-97 taking 
action, as appropriate: 

 
 a) appendices 30 and 30A for Regions 1 and 3 in response to Resolution 524 

(WARC-92), and taking particular account of resolves 2 of that Resolution and 
with due regard to the advantage of taking into account, where practicable, the 
orbital arcs of Appendix 30B; and 

 b) the availabitily of the newly allocated HFBC bands"; 
 
 That, in addition, the agenda for WRC-95 includes under agenda item 1, consideration of 
the VGE Report which, inter alia, contains three Recommendations related to broadcasting. 
 
 That these issues will impact the interest of all CITEL members; and 
 
 That it would be to the benefit of all CITEL members to coordinate their preparations for 
World Radiocommunication Conferences. 
 
RESOLVES: 
 
 1. That a Working Group be established under PCC.II to develop common views or 
proposals on each broadcasting issue in Considerings a and b. 
 
 2. That the working Group will complete and distribute its Report to all Members at 
least one month prior to the next PCC.II meeting. 
 
 3. That PCC.II will provide its proposals on the WRC issues to PCC.III who will 
forward them to all CITEL Member countries with a recommendation that each country submit the 
proposals to the ITU as country proposals. 
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 4. That the Working Group should conduct its business using facsimile and other 
modern means of correspondence. 
 
 5. That the Chairman of this Working Group shall be Mr. Edward Reinhart (USA). 
 
 6. That the following Administrations have offered to participate in the Working 
Group:  Argentina, Barbados, Brazil, Canada, USA, and Venezuela. 
 
 7. That all other Administrations are welcome to participate in this Working Group. 
 
 


